Stamford Community Library Trustees Meeting Minutes 12/14/23
Call to order at 5:02 p.m. by Linda Rodovick, chair
Present: Caroline Burch, Danielle Smith, Linda Rodovick, Tyna Senecal

Minutes by Rodovick from the Nov. 16 meeting were approved, as amended (Beckie spelling and Katherine Heiligmann spelling). Motion by Rodovick, seconded by Smith.

Treasurer’s Report
Budget discussion - Senecal will plug in updated figures to the worksheets coming from Lori Shepard for review at January meeting. Our budget is likely due around Jan. 19.
Preliminary discussion about what to do with the approximately $18,000 coming from the town, the amount of accumulated town-allocated monies not spent over the past several years that could not be returned to the town. No decisions made at this time.
Librarian’s Report (on file)

In addition, Smith mentioned it would be good to have more display space for series and other special collections.
Librarian Evaluation
Rodovick noted, per our bylaws, we need to complete a performance evaluation for the librarian. This would be helpful and dovetail with considerations for upcoming salary deliberations.
Renovations
Burch will contact Mark Daigle to complete minor improvements, including replacing two vertical face boards between shelves and adjusting the closure hardware on the window seats.
She will also contact Pam Langlois about the seat cushion and the preferred method of payment.

Holiday Closing
The library will be closed this year on Tuesday, Dec. 26 (the day after Christmas).
Book Club
There is still interest in proceeding with a youth book club. Senecal thought it might be possible to conduct it in conjunction with one already existing at McCann.
The next meeting will be Thursday, Jan. 11, at 5:00 p.m.

Burch motioned to adjourn, Rodovick seconded. Motion carried and meeting adjourned at 6:16 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,





Caroline Burch
